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CHRISTMAS LETTER 2021 
 

  
            
           16.12.2021 
 
 
 
Dear parents and guardians of Hermann School, 
 
the year is coming to an end; a year full of changing regulations, tasks and events. 
 
As exciting, diverse and eventful as the calendar year has been, we as a school - and you 
certainly as parents and guardians - would sometimes have wished for calmer waters. 
 
I would like to thank you very much for the good and extremely cooperative collaboration in 
this calendar year 2021. You have encouraged us in many projects, shared constructive and 
honest criticism and always supported our work with your children. For this we, the entire team 
of the Hermann School - would like to thank you very much. 
 
We wish you, your children and families a peaceful & reflective Christmas 2021; combined with 
the very best wishes for the coming year 2022. 
If you are traveling, we wish you a good rest and come back all healthy and well rested. 
 
We look forward to a new, exciting and certainly eventful calendar year 2022, 
 
on behalf of the team of the Hermann School and the Open All Day, 
 
 
 
Judith Lüttikhuis 
- Principal - 
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